
 

 

 

 

 

March 28, 1997 

 

Ms. Tina Houston 

Supervisory Archivist 

Lyndon Baines Johnson Library 

2313 Red River Street 

Austin, Texas  78705 

 

Dear Tina: 

 

I would like to thank you again for the assistance that you provided to Irene Marr and me during our 

visit to the LBJ Library earlier this week.  I am very pleased about the amount of work that we were 

able to accomplish during the week, which would not have been possible without the excellent 

support that you and Regina Greenwell generously provided. 

 

We have been very impressed by the thoroughness and conscientiousness that you and your staff have 

demonstrated for the JFK project.  As I mentioned to you, I am aware of no other agency that has 

been as conscientious with respect to searching for and identifying potential records for the JFK 

Collection as has the LBJ Library.   We hope that you will continue to keep us informed about any 

new collections you receive or files that you discover. 

 

I will be writing to you early next week to provide a formal and complete update on the status of our 

work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

cc: Harry J. Middleton, Director 

 


